
• 

• 

• 

Lynne Williams, medical school information 
January 28, 1993 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
:30 

You can admit it. At least once in your life you thought you could be the next 

Marcus Welby. You probably even thought it might be swell to move to Port 

Charles and join the staff of General Hospital. 

Well, dream no more . 

The University of Nevada School of Medicine will be offering a free, four­

session Mini-Medical School for people like you, beginning February 24th. You'll 

have an opportunity to sample some of the things you would have learned in medical 

school. And you'll learn without ever studying for an exam, losing sleep, incurring 

debt or worrying about malpractice. 

Mini-Med sessions will take place evenings at the School of Medicine's 

Manville Auditorium and enrollment is limited. So for additional information or to 

reserve your seat in the Mini-Med Class of '93, call Kathy Jenkins at 784-6003. 
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